From: Camia Young camia@ohu.nz
Subject: Collett's Corner Deadline Sale Announcement
Date: 2 February 2024 at 07:55
To: Collett's Corner info@collettscorner.nz

Kia ora,

This is a brief message to provide shareholders with an update regarding our continued efforts to sell the land at
3-11 London St, Lyttelton.

We are launching a second marketing campaign with a deadline sale this month. We will launch 12 February
with a date to receive offers by 11 March. We will circulate a range of media links as soon as they are all live. If
you know of potential purchasers, please send them the links.

As always, you are welcome to get in touch with me if you have questions.

Kindly,

Camia Young

Collett's Corner Director
021 1125 087



